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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Places 

 

Our Nursery currently has 15 hour and 30  hour places available. For more   information 
or to book a visit, contact the school office on 020 8644 5665 or                                     
office@tweeddaleprimary.sutton.sch.uk 

Head Teacher Award 
 
 
Jack Turtle Making Great Progress In Learning High Frequency Words 
Ronald Butterfly Demonstrating Good Bat and Ball Skills 
Shirel Polar Bear Her Work About The General Election 
Aayan Butterfly Being Kind And Helpful To Other Children 
Gian  Polar Bear His Excellent Mountain Range Model 
Conor  Butterfly Being Kind And Helpful To Other Children 
Bradley Polar Bear  His Excellent Mountain Model 
Sean Polar Bear  His Book Title Quiz Work 
Deya Polar Bear  Her Yeti Wanted Poster 
Jake  Polar Bear  His Snakes and Ladders 1066 Game 
Sonny  Polar Bear His Scrap Book About Skiing 
Zuzanna Polar Bear  Her Mountain Range Model 
Courtney Polar Bear  His Lighting Up Model Volcano 
Emil  Badger  Writing An Imaginative Diary Entry 
Scott  Eagle Technically Excellent and Highly Imaginative Writing 
Akrit  Eagle            Technically Excellent and Highly Imaginative Writing 
Sheena Eagle  Technically Excellent and Highly Imaginative Writing 
Birgit Eagle            Technically Excellent and Highly Imaginative Writing 
Dione  Eagle Technically Excellent and Highly Imaginative Writing 
Kian Wombat  Sporting Attitude and Team Work 
Alan Jaguar  His Model Crane Made Out Of Lego 
Tariro Jaguar          Effective Writing Using All Checklist Items 
Delosh  Jaguar Effective Writing Using All Checklist Items 
Maximo  Jaguar Effective Writing Using All Checklist Items 
George Jaguar Using His Writing Checklist Well 
Frankie      Jaguar Using His Writing Checklist Well 
Lacie Polar Bear  An Excellent Model Mountain 
Carys  Polar Bear  An Excellent Model Mountain 
Jake Polar Bear An Excellent Model Mountain 
Anointing Polar Bear     An Excellent Model Mountain 
Rosie Polar Bear  An Excellent Model Mountain 

Sun Safety 
We remind our children about sun safety every year,                                                       
but the last few days have shown how important that is: 
SLIP on a t-shirt – make sure shoulders are covered 
SLOP on sun cream – factor 30 or higher 
SLAP on a sun hat – a legionnaire cap with neck protection or a wide brimmed hat is 
best 
SLIDE on a pair of sunglasses – check that they offer UV protection 
SHADE – find a shady place if it’s too hot for you. 
www.skcin.org 

Future dates are available on our website  

mailto:office@tweeddaleprimary.sutton.sch.uk
http://www.skcin.org
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Word of the Week 

Foundation Stage and Year 1—World                                         Years 2-6 — Global 

Dates for your diary 

June 2017 

Monday 26th-30th     Half Price Book Week 3.20pm  in the Hall  

July 2017  

Monday 3rd                Nursery open week for new parents 10-11.30am or 1.30-3.00pm 

Tuesday 4th               Badger Class to Littlehampton      

Wednesday 5th          Year 6 Secondary School Induction Day/Panda Class to Littlehampton 

Saturday 8th               P.T.F.A School Summer Fair 11am- 3pm 

Wednesday 12th        Reception Open Day 3.30-5.30pm/6.30pm Year 6 Production 

Monday 17th              P.T.F.A School Discos 

Tuesday 18th             Reception and Nursery Sports day- 9.00-9.40am 

                                   Years 1,2 & 3 Sports Day-9.45-11.30 both at the David Weir Sports Centre 

Wednesday 19th        Sports Day for Years 4,5 & 6   from 9.15-12.00 at the David Weir Sports Centre. 

Friday 21st                 Last day of term.      

Attendance 
In addition to the weekly award of a certificate and looking after Annie Attendwell for a week, the class 
(and only that class) with the highest attendance each half-term is given a non-uniform day. For our 
first winner, the class with the highest attendance up to the recent half-term holiday was chosen, and 
the was Puffin class, with 96.3%. 
Our attendance target this year is 96% and only four classes, including Puffin class, are at or above 
that. The next dates will be from the start of this half of the term up to the Friday of the second from 
last week, so the winners get to have their day before the Summer Holiday. 
A reminder that children who arrive after the registers close are counted as absent on their, and our, 
records  

Bottle Donations and Summer Fair   
 
 
Thank you for all the bottles donated for the PTFA  Sum-
mer Fair – they ranged from tomato ketchup to    champagne. 
The PTFA committee still needs more        volunteers for our 
Summer Fair on July 8th. If you are able to help, please speak 
with one of the committee or go the PTFA Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/tweeddaleptfa/  
 

Cyclist Training For Years 5 & 6 
Sutton, in partnership with King-
ston, is running a Summer Train-
ing Scheme for young cyclists. For 
more information, go to https://
www.sutton.gov.uk/
homepage/302/
cycle_skills_sessions call 020 
8547 5826 or e-mail                  
cycling@kingston.gov.uk  

Roblox - A Guide For Parents 
 
 
The UK Safer Internet Centre has produced a guide for parents whose children are    
using the Roblox gaming site. It explains how Roblox can be used to communicate with other  users, 
what content is available on Roblox that might not be suitable for children and how children might     
accidentally run up costs while using Roblox. For more information, go to  information, go to         
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/blog/roblox-guide-parents 

https://www.facebook.com/tweeddaleptfa/
https://www.sutton.gov.uk/homepage/302/cycle_skills_sessions
https://www.sutton.gov.uk/homepage/302/cycle_skills_sessions
https://www.sutton.gov.uk/homepage/302/cycle_skills_sessions
https://www.sutton.gov.uk/homepage/302/cycle_skills_sessions
mailto:cycling@kingston.gov.uk
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/blog/roblox-guide-parents


Class Attendance Week Ending  16th June 2017 

School Dinners 

 

If your child has school dinners, please make sure that your ParentPay account is always in credit. 

Money must be added to your account in advance of your child receiving a dinner.   

Nursery Open Week Monday 3rd-7th July 2017 

 

We still have places available for our Nursery next year, please come and visit us during this week      
between 10.00-11.30pm and 1.30-3.00pm. 

P.T.F.A School Discos 

 

Monday 17th July 2017 

Join us for our end of year Discos on Monday 17th July, tickets are 
£2.00 which includes a drink and a bag of crisps. 

Times are; 3.30-4.30pm Year 2&3 

                  4.45-5.45pm Year 4&5 

                  6.00-7.00pm Year 6  


